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August 6, 1979*....,

Ms. Janice Pydych
Administrative Assistant
National Evaluation Systems, Inc.
Post Office Box 226 IN RESPONSE REFER
Amherst, MA 01002 TO F01A-79-259

Dear Ms. Pydych:

This is in response to your letter of July 5,1979 in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the winning contract
proposal with respect to NRC solicitation No. RS-0SD-79-002, issued by
the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission.

As of the date of this letter, the contract has not yet been awarded.
Therefore, there are no documents in existence which are subject to your
request. Ycu may, if you wish, submit another Freedom of Information _ .

Act request after the contract has been awarded. This completes action "

en your request.

Sincerely,
C
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A J. . Felton, Director

/ Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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